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3.30.2020 
 
Greetings Parents, 
 
We wanted to give you all advance notice about the 2020 FRESHMAN RETREAT. It will be on 
September 26th- 27th. More practical details will be available at the beginning of the school 
year. 
 
Freshman Retreat has been a hallowed tradition at Saints for many years, and graduates fondly 
recall it for years. Your Sons will not want to miss out. 
 
We want to include parents in this very special tradition. We ask that parents be present for 
some of the activities, as well giving you an opportunity to fulfil your Parent Volunteer Service 
Commitment. Please feel free to email us in August for more information regarding how you can 
help. 
 
Many Blessings, 
 
 
Campus Ministry 
campusministry@sahsonline.org  


